
Safety Meeting Minutes 
April 13, 2022 

 
Jeff King and Tyna Muza motioned to approve last month’s meeting minutes; all 
committee members agreed to move forward. 
 
Dr. Scott Lindsey informed Bill of the spike in the new Covid variant. Dr. Chelton 
Hunter is communicating on a daily basis and will do what the CDC recommends. 
 
Mr. Cook has been reviewing the safety plan and making notes with recommendations on 
updates, which Mr. Meiser and John Baker will discuss.  A rough-draft will be provided 
to Admin Council and key District departments to see what their thoughts are and if any 
additions/changes need to be made before making it final. 
 
Mechanical rooms, storage closets, stage areas will all be cleaned up/coordinated by Bill 
Meiser and the Operations Department.    
 
Lower Swatara Police Chief, Dominic Visconti has offered additional police presence on 
the campus to assist Officer Richards during the day.  Bill Meiser extended the invite any 
time they want and can. 
 
Bill noted that the County will be participating in more drills now that we are hoping to 
get back to “pre-Covid” times.   
 
Bill discussed dates and locations of prom and graduation with Chief Visconti.  He will 
call him as time gets closer to possibly have police presence.   
 
Tianna noted that we had no workman’s compensation claims. 
 
Mr. Cook advised Mr. Meiser to share the Middle School transfer date and the Civil War 
Day at MAMS with Chief Visconti as well.  Mr. Meiser noted that those events have 
already been discussed with him. 
 
Tyna Muza suggested that when summer cleaning takes place in the buildings, if we 
could consider not cluttering the dock area and/or at the dock doors so that vendors can 
access without an issue. 
 
Mike Ralph mentioned having an issue with the alarm panel at Reid.  Mr. Meiser advised 
him to discuss the issue with me after the meeting.  It will be rectified via a work order 
in-house. 
 
Kunkel C-Hall Storage Closet is jam packed with boxes in the aisles yet open shelving 
around the room.  Electric panels are difficult to access. 
 
Meeting ended at 10:15 AM. 
Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 11th at 9:30 AM via zoom. 


